
SMBI PARKING RELIEF –
FAST FACTS
50% vehicle ferry subsidy now live
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Real relief, right where it’s needed.

From Monday 4 August 2025, eligible Southern Moreton Bay Island (SMBI) residents 
receive 50% off vehicle ferry travel to/from the mainland.

✅ Cars and motorbikes only
✅ Subsidy applies automatically to eligible bookings from 4 August
✅ Helps ease Redland Bay parking congestion

Frequently Asked Questions

When does the subsidy start?
Subsidy starts Monday 4 August 2025, applied automatically.
What if I made bookings before 4 August?
SeaLink will credit subsidy if eligible.
How do I use/find my credit?
Call 07 3488 5300, credit not automatic.
Who qualifies for the subsidy?
SMBI residents with approved SeaLink profile, not for non-resident ratepayers or 
business accounts.
Which vehicles are covered?
Cars and motorbikes only, not trailers/caravans/per-metre vehicles.
Does the subsidy cover inter-island travel?
No, the subsidy only covers mainland trips.

Contact Information

SeaLink: 07 3488 5300, www.sealink.com.au



This fact sheet provides a summary of the SMBI Parking Relief initiative. For detailed terms 
and conditions, please visit the SeaLink website or contact them directly.


